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Mr. Chairman and Committee, 

I am an opponent to this bill for one reason.  Dangerous drugs, as defined on page 2, lines 11 through 

13, does not include, alcohol, aspirin, or cough syrups including those with dextromethorphan. Knowing 

that the lethal dose of these substances is far less than cannabis could ever be, if at all, my only 

opposition to this bill could be subsided by changing the word dangerous to controlled or illegal.  

 

Thank you  

Nick Reinecker 

 


